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What we are doing? 
 
Over the next two years, we’ll be carrying out major refurbishment of the spillway channel, 
including replacement and raising of the road bridge to accommodate shifting weather patterns 
leading to flood events. 
 

• Road closure will be in place from June 2025 to allow for removal of bridge. 
Communications will be provided on the confirmed date, nearer the time. 

 
Supporting works include. 

• Improve the drawdown capacity of the reservoir. This allows us to reduce water levels 
quickly in the event of an emergency. 

• Installation of power and automated valves on the tower outlets to assist with the above. 
 
Where we are working.

 
 
 

Taking care of your water network 
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